
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 40 ending 16th June 2023 

Y3 MCFC FINALS  
Last Friday, our Year 3 boys went and represented the school 
at the Manchester City Finals competition at the Etihad 
Complex. The boys qualified back in March and made it 
through to the last 10 schools. They played 4 matches in the 
group stage and won all 4 without conceding a goal.  
Theo H scored 4 goals in these matches which was brilliant. 
They then had to show their character and resilience in the 
semi-final fighting back from a losing position 2-1 to win the 
game 3-2 in a very nervy but passionate match which saw 
Max J score an amazing hat trick.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Matthew PSCL coach said “The boys finished 2nd out of 60 
schools that entered the competition and they should be 
incredibly proud of their magnificent achievement and they 
represented Broadstone Hall in the perfect fashion.” 
Team names: Mikey B 3ZA, Alfie C 3ZA, Max C 3VH, Oscar D 
3VH, Theo H 3ZA, Aiden M 3DM, Jake M 3ZA, Kian McN 3ZA, 
Archie O 3VH &Tom R 3DM 
 

ALL THE FUN OF THE FARM 
Nursery & Reception got to enjoy all the fun of the farm this 
week The children were able to pet; sheep, goats, a mini 
horse, Guinea pigs, rabbits, hens & even a SNAKE! (a corn 
snake – supposedly quite common on a farm!) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

…AND Y1 & CLASS 1/2 WENT TO THE ZOO, ZOO, ZOO! 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Welcome to the Broadstone Hall 

Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE 
The highlight of this week, has to be our Summer Garden 
Party. Without a doubt. Weather apps were checked 
constantly leading up to the event – but we needn’t have 
worried as the sun shone down. I personally, would like to 
say a HUGE thank-you to Amy Green, our FOB Chairwoman, 
without whom it wouldn’t have been possible but also to all 
the staff and parent volunteers for their amazing support 
setting up & manning the stalls. It made me very proud to 
look around at our Broadstone family and enjoy such a 
fantastic community atmosphere. 
Funds raised on the night A WHOPPING £1917.18 PROFIT, 
(lets round that up to £2K) in 2 hours of fun and ALL of that 
money goes in the school & your children. 
 

SIDE NOTE: It takes A LOT to pull these events off 
successfully and the only way we can do them more often or 
have later licensing hours is with more support & parent 
volunteers. We can’t do it all on our own. So, join FOB, our 
“Friends of Broadstone” PTA Committee. It’s not full time, 
it’s not even every event but many hands make light work. 
We have proven we know how to throw a good party; if you 
have been to any of our nights over the last year you will 
know, so be part of something great and make our 
Broadstone community even better!  
 

“HEADTEACHERS AWARD” WALL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
…ANOTHER SPECIAL COMMENDATION  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Seren T has been at it again! 
And this time she roped her 
best friend, Emily K for a 
charity fundraiser over half 
term. Buoyed by Seren's 
success selling friendship 
bracelets for charity in 
February, they decided to do 
a joint fundraiser, this time 
for The Wellspring. 
The girls sat outside from 

10.30am until 6pm selling loom band bracelets, bookmarks, 
old toys, cakes, lemonade, etc and ended up raising £170!  

  The girls were very proud of themselves, as were their   
parents and of course, us, as a school for their selflessness. 

 

In the final we played a 
highly contested game 
against Greswell. We drew 
the match 0-0 but 
unfortunately narrowly 
missed out on the trophy by 
losing a penalty shootout. 
The worst way to lose and 
the boys were absolutely 
devastated.  

  

 

At the end of every 
full term one child 
from every class  
receives the highest 
accolade, of The 
“Headteachers 
Award.” These are 
now proudly 
displayed outside 
Mr. Taylor’s office. 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 
Reception  
RJA Ruan C showed great knowledge when we had our visit 
from the farm and absolutely loved it! 
RLR Alex D for trying so hard during all his group sessions 
and giving 100% effort. 
RBW Daisy L - Daisy has had a SUPER week and showed 
great independence and effort in everything she has done! 
Well done!  
 
Boathouse: Theo B in the Boathouse for working so hard, 
listening to instruction & going that little bit extra!  
 
Year 1: 
1CH Jonah C for completing all of his challenges and being a 
superstar at the zoo! 
1CR Zara R - for being a great role model and being 
extremely helpful on the school trip. 
Class 1/2 Henry D – for his wonderful behaviour at Blackpool 
Zoo! 
Year 2: 
2MK David A: For making steady progress and for being a 
valued member of 2MK. 
2CB Megan C for always trying her best.  
Year 3: 
3VH Madian H for using beautiful manners. 
3ZA Evelyn C for trying her best this week in all lessons. 
3DM Maebh M - Maebh is an excellent role model and an all 
round star! Well done! 
Year 4: 
4FM Kendal Y – for being an all round superstar! 
4EE Joseph B - great attitude this week, working really hard, 
polite and helpful. 
4SH Francesca B for always trying her hardest and being 
such a caring, responsible and mature member of the class. 
Year 5: 
5RT Ebony G for having a fabulous week, working really hard 
during assessment week and excellent ideas in English. 
5TL Amelia McL for being very proactive and present during 
class discussions this week in multiple subjects. For 
respecting the quiet signal and always putting her hand up to 
speak.  
5LK Noah M for being a really great friend to everyone on 
the playground this week. He has shown all of our school 
values and what a kind-hearted person he is! 
Year 6: 
6KH Haris A for expertly spinning many plates! 
6AB Ethan W has worked hard in every lesson this week, 
particularly in English. 
6ZW Konnor S for always demonstrating respectful, helpful 
and caring attitudes in and around school. 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception RICC 
RJA Confident” - Casey J - fantastic improvement in his 

reading showing confidence to have a go 
RLR “Resilient” -Thomas F - For becoming more self confident 

and being increasingly willing to push himself. 
RBW “Co-operative” - Sam F for always being ready and 

respectful and being a wonderful role model for our class. 
Well done!  

 
Year 1: 
1CH Matilda E – for a brilliant book review using correction 
punctuation and “because.” 
1CR Meg F for showing a secure understand of alphabetical 
order and taking time with her handwriting 
Class 1/2 Orla W for trying so hard to master her alphabetical 
order. 
Year 2: 
2MK Evie-Rose G: For using her phonic knowledge to support 
her spelling and caption writing. I am so proud of her! 
2CB Roaad A - for trying hard to include all of her 
punctuation independently.  
Year 3: 
3VH Sienna H for trying so hard to include speech 
punctuation in her writing.  
3ZA Zayn H for working very hard to improve his sentences 
using the feedback he got. 
3DM Alexa W - Alexa has worked really hard on her dialogue 
writing, drafting a conversation between two characters. 
Great work! 
Year 4: 
4FM, 4EE and 4SH THE WHOLE OF YEAR 4!!!! For excellent 
commitment and hard work during their assessments this 
week! 
Year 5: 
5RT Alana S for an excellent face paced action scene! 
5TL Zeeshan A for writing a very entertaining fast paced 
action scene about our class text, Beowulf. Including relative 
clauses and a varied sentence structure.  
5LK Chloey Z for a wonderful piece of writing all about the 
battle scene in Beowulf. Chloey added all her Year 5 success 
criteria completely independently and to a very high standard 
– keep up that amazing effort! 
Year 6: 
6KH Lois R for a fantastic start to her Crime Scene 
Investigation Report in our Romeo and Juliet unit 
6AB Isobel D has produced an excellent crime report linked 
to our new English topic. 
6ZW Ella R for making conscious choices with her vocabulary 
and choosing the appropriate writing register to suit the 
purpose an audience.  

 

26/06 Y2 Trip to RHS Bridgewater 
26/06 Y6 Robinwood Parents Meeting  
06/07 Whole school  transition (Y6 High School Transition) 
06/07 FOB Summer Discos EYFS & KS1 5-5:45pm KS2 6-7pm 
12/07-14/07 Y6 Robinwood Residential 
18/07 Drama Production 
20/07 Y6 Leavers Party 
 

24/07 Reports go home 
25/07 Whole School Awards 
26/07 Y6 Leavers Assembly  

26/07 SCHOOL’S OUT FOR 
SUMMER!!! 
 
 

WHAT’S COMING UP UNTIL THE END OF TERM – check for individual events 


